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Section 37(1)(a) and Clause 1(2) of Schedule 1, Resource Management Act 1991 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF SUBMISSION PERIOD  
LAKE ROTORUA NUTRIENT MANAGEMENT - PROPOSED PLAN CHANGE 10 TO THE 

BAY OF PLENTY REGIONAL WATER AND LAND PLAN 
 
The Bay of Plenty Regional Council has extended the period for making submissions on the 
Proposed Lake Rotorua Nutrient Management – Proposed Plan Change 10 by seven (7) working 
days. This extends the time period for submissions that was publicly notified on 29 February 2016 to 
40 days. 
 
Submissions on the publicly notified Proposed Plan Change must now be received by the 
Regional Council no later than 4:00 pm Wednesday, 27 April 2016.   
 
The Plan Change, Section 32 Evaluation Report and supporting documents can be viewed at 
www.boprc.govt.nz and may be inspected between 8:30 am and 5:00 pm, Monday to Friday at the 
Regional Council offices at:  
 

• 5 Quay Street, Whakatāne  
• 1125 Arawa Street, Rotorua  
• 6 Rata Street, Mt Maunganui  
• 87 First Avenue, Tauranga  

 
and at any public library or district/city Council in the region.  
 
All submissions should be delivered to the Chief Executive, Bay of Plenty Regional Council, 
5 Quay Street, PO Box 364, Whakatāne 3158, sent by fax 0800 884 882 or emailed to: 
rules@boprc.govt.nz 
 
 
 
Mary-Anne Macleod  
Chief Executive 
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